

Billie Renfroe Chapter, news and updates

December 2022 Edition issue: 122022



What's happening

In this month's Edition:

- 1. What to Expect this Month
- 2. Picture(s) of the Month
- 3. Annual Raffle
- 4. 2023 "Proposed" Annual Calendar
- 5. Annual Dues

December 2022

President

Keith Goodenough

Vice President

Arther Dearing

Secretary

Terry Ferguson

Treasurer

Robin Younk

Alternate Treasurer

Del Atkinson

What to Expect this Month "Christmas"



Next meeting - December 3, 2022 @ 1100hrs

Merry Christmas to each and every one of you. Christmas has different meaning for each of us. It has always been my favorite holiday for many reasons. I look back on my childhood and just smile. It wasn't always the best of times, but it was my time spent with my brothers and sisters. And now dressing as Santa every year for my daughters and grandchildren, what joy! I think of the warm hearts most people experience this time of year. Most seem a little more, easier to get along with. We'll exclude drivers on freeway and Walmart shoppers...lol. Bottom line for me, it reminds me of the greatest birth of all, my Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ. Whatever this holiday brings you, may it bring you joy and peace.

As with every luncheon we have, we'll suspend any formal business items and get right onto the festivities. We are back at Salt Grass Steak House again this year. We'll enjoy an awesome meal together, then Keith will present our annual awards to two incredibly deserving Defenders. One form the 136th SFS and one from the 301st SFS. We'll also conduct our annual raffle drawing for the Sig Sauer P-320 compact pistol. January 7, "2023" will be our next meeting and a return to Zoom meeting. May God bless you and I hope you and your have a joyous Remember, we just want Defenders aiding in taking care of other Defenders. MERRY CHRISTMAS!!

CMSqt (Ret) Terry Ferguson

Picture(s) of the Month

"Scholarships Presentations"

Each received \$500 cash towards their educational goals.





Annual Raffle "Sig Saurer P320" 2022



Tickets are available

It's not too late. You have a week left to purchase a ticket if you want in the drawing. Purchase your tickets today online through our website.

Visit our website

2023 Proposed Annual Calendar



Annual Dues



Annual Dues Time:

If you haven't already done so, please pay your annual dues. If you wish to pay by credit card, simply click on the link below. Remember, our dues are helping other Defenders. We support both the 136SFS and the 301SFS as well as Defenders themselves.

Pay Here

Air Force Security Forces Association Billie Renfroe Chapter

824 Lionel Way Fort Worth, Texas 76108 (817) 793-4433

Contact Us









AFSFA Billie Renfroe Chapter | 824 Lionel Way, Fort Worth, TX 76108 8177934433

<u>Unsubscribe {recipient's email}</u>

<u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by ferg5256@aol.com powered by

